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Comments: As someone that worked at Holland Lake Lodge in the early 70's I strongly oppose the development

of that property to accommodate an out of state corporation that has disregard for our personal beliefs and the

sanctity of our land use. I believe that a development of this size would grossly impact the water quality, the

wildlife habitat, and the ambiance of this pristine original Lodge that I spent years working there and in the Bob

Marshall which it had its hunting camps. I am afraid that it will turn into another Paws Up catering to people that

have no regards for our personal beliefs and quality of life we all expect in the Swan !! I AM TOTALLY AGAINST

THIS DEVELOPMENT


